
Boeing Statement on Omega Aerial Refueling 707-300 Accident
Boeing Statement on Omega Aerial Refueling 707-300 Accident
SEATTLE, May 18 – The Boeing Company wishes to extend its well wishes for a full and speedy recovery of those
injured in today's crash of an Omega Aerial Refueling 707-300 converted tanker. Boeing is sending an
investigator to provide technical support to the U.S. National Transportation Safety Board in its investigation.
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